
Happy New Year! 
The new year is in full swing!  We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday 
season and the new year is off  to a great start.  The Hearts of  Gold 
Board has been hard at work planning, organizing, and building the Foun-
dation.  Read on to find out what weõve been up to! 

 

Survey Round #2 
You may remember last fall, the Board of  Directors sent out a survey 

asking for your input on the Organization.  You spoke and we listened!  

Here are some things that we have done as a result of  that survey: 

§ Gaslight Theater Fundraiser was December 21 and was almost a sold out event! 

§ Retirees are now eligible to continue their participation in Hearts of Gold and 

receive assistance up to 5 years after they retire or age 65. 

§ Scholarship program is back!  Details can be found on pages 6 & 7. 

§ Hearts of Gold is giving back to even more Department members through the 

Holiday Hearts Program and by being the title sponsor at the upcoming TPD 

Family Day.  We also supported Forensics Week and look forward to sponsoring 

even more Department related events. 

After 6 months of  existence, we are ready for more of  your ideas and 

feedback on how you think we are doing. Do you have any new ideas 

you would like to share? Is there something else you would like 

to see come back? Are you interested in serving on a commit-

tee? Share your thoughts and ideas with us by complet-

ing the below survey!  
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Assistance Payments: 

 

2012: 

$40,456 

2013: 

$29,983 

2014: 

$16,004 

2015: 

$20,132 

2016: 

$29,318 

 

 

 

2017: 

$20,201 

2018: 

$15,875 

2019: 

$52,876.83 ~ 14 requests 

2020: 

$1,835 ~ 1 request 

Total: 

$224,845 

 

Where does the money go? 

Are you a qualified participant?  

 
 Contribution to the Hearts of  Gold program is voluntary and provides 

financial assistance to Department sworn and  

professional staff  and their immediate families who have  

suffered a catastrophic illness, injury, or accident.  

 

$5 per paycheck is all it takes to be eligible to receive this  

assistance and help other Department members in need.   

Donations are made simply through a bi-weekly payroll deduction. 

 

For more information on becoming a qualified participant or to sign 

up, please contact Executive Director Jamie Brady or send an email to  

info@tucsonheartsofgold.org 

ñEvery single time 

you help  somebody 

stand up you are 

helping humanity 

riseò 

~Steve Maraboli~ 
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Additional  Contributions 

§ Forensics Week 

§ Holiday Hearts Adopt a Family 

§ 2020 Family Day Title Sponsor 

§ 2020 Erik Hite Foundation Gala 

Table Sponsor 

§ Memorial Wreaths 



Do we have your contact information? 

Need help with an application? 
 
  

The application and instructions for completion are located 
on the common drive in the Hearts of  Gold folder. You 
may apply more than once and all applications are now re-
viewed by the Board of  Directors. The Behavioral Science 
Unit can be of  assistance when filling out an application.  

Sergeant Jeff  Mockbee ~520-429-2501 (cell)  

Sergeant Tamra Thomas ~ 520-589-8742 (cell)  

Dr. Luz Cornell ~ 520-403-2666 (cell) 

 

You may also email info@tucsonheartsofgold.org with any 
questions about an application.  

Donõt miss out on important updates and other 

news!  If you havenõt already, please make sure we 

have your current contact information.  Please in-

clude your name, personal email, and payroll number.  

Emails may be sent to: 

info@tucsonheartsofgold.org 

 

Check out our new website at  

www.tucsonheartsofgold.org 

Follow us on Facebook at 

Tucson Hearts of  Gold 

òbŜǾŜǊ ƭŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƎƻ 
ƎŜǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ƻŦ 
ŀǎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƘŜƭǇ 
ǿƘŜƴ ƛƴ ŘŜǎǇŜǊŀǘŜ 
ƴŜŜŘΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭƭ 
ōŜŜƴ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ŀǘ ŀ 
Ǉƻƛƴǘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎΦέ 

Ϥ9ŘƳƻƴŘ aōƛŀƪŀϤ 
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Lw{ bƻƴ-tǊƻŬǘ 5ŜǎƛƎƴŀǝƻƴ 
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ōŜŜƴ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƴƎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜƭȅ 

ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘƭȅΦ 

Page 4  Winter 2020 

Latest News and Events 

 

tǊƻƎǊŀƳ CǳƴŘǎ 

Lƴ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘ {![9CΣ 

ƛƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΣ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ 

ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ŦǳƴŘǎ 

ŦƻǊ IŜŀǊǘǎ ƻŦ DƻƭŘΦ   

Family Day 2020 

Hearts of  Gold is excited to be the title sponsor 

for TPD Family Day 2020.  This event has been a 

huge success the past two years and we look for-

ward to supporting the Department as they provide 

a fun-filled event for all TPD families. Stop by the 

Hearts of  Gold booth to check out our newest 

merchandise and enter raffles for awesome prizes!! 

Erik Hite Circle of  Care Gala 

The Hearts of  Gold Board was 

honored to support the Erik Hite 

Foundation by sponsoring a table 

at their Circle of  Care Gala on 

February 7.   



First Annual Holiday Hearts Program 

 
 Gaslight Theater Fundraiser 

Thank you to everyone who came out and enjoyed the 

show!  A good time was had by all for a nearly sold 

out event! 

We received very positive feedback about the event 

and are already looking forward to next year.  While 

everyone enjoyed the show, the consensus was that the 

Oro Valley location was a far drive for most and many 

missed the theatrical performance of  the Broadway 

location.  For these reasons we will be returning to the 

Broadway location early next December.  Stay tuned 

for the 2020 date! 
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The Hearts of  Gold Board was 

thrilled to assist a Department 

family in need this past holiday 

season.  This family was overjoyed 

and it made their holiday a little 

brighter.  We look forward to 

making this an annual program. 


